
As the listed contact regarding the proposed Rules and Regulations Concerning 
Permission for Use of State Highway Rights-of-Way, Rhode Island Department of 
Transportation did not receive any public comments during the statutory comment 
period.

Thank you,

s/Siobhan L. Stephens-Catala
Siobhan L. 

Stephens-Catala, Esq.
Senior Legal Counsel


